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The week began with an assembly by Matt Black, a poet of 40 years and 
author of Goblin in the Fridge, who shared his favourite poems with the 
children.  He then did workshops with Years 5 and 6, who wrote their 
own poems entitled “If I were the one in charge…”.  Both classes really 
enjoyed the session and picked up many tips from Matt to further enhance 
their own poetry writing. 

On Wednesday we had our Mothers Day Lunch which was a really special 
occasion. Thank you to all the mums, carers, aunties and grannies who 
came along and also to our fantastic cooks for a lovely meal and to our 
staff for serving it! 

The Year 2 SATs meeting was really well attended, again thank you for 
taking the time to come in and find out how you can support your child. 

Sporting activities this weekend included netball and football matches, a 
gymnastics competition and a cross country event.  CTCN Reporters will 
update you on our performances in the next newsletter. 
Remember it’s Sports Relief week next week! 

Heads Up 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Wednesday 21st March, 
9am - Year 1 assembly 

Thursday 22nd March  - Sports Relief 
dress up day 

Monday 26th March  - Early Years 
Easter Parade and visit to Radford Road 
church 

Tuesday 27th March  - Science Fair, 
Warwick University 

Tuesday 27th March, 3.30-6.00pm  - 
Parents Evening 

Wednesday 28th March, 4.00-
7.00pm  - Parents Evening 

Thursday 29th March - Easter Egg 
Bingo 

Thursday 29th March - Break up for 
Easter 

Monday 16th April - Back to school 

Monday 28th May - Friday 1st June  
- Half term holiday 

Monday 4th June - Teacher Training 

Tuesday 5th June - Back to school 

Reading % 

Year Percentage 

R 100 

1 100 

2 93 

3 90 

4 96 

5 79 

6 96 

Year Percentage 

R 94.7 

1 98.15 

2 98.52 

3 95.56 

4 96.71 

5 97.04 

6 97.70 

School Attendance 

 

Polli:Activist News 

Recently, the Polli:Activists have been busy restoring the Nature Ar-
ea, as it needed a tidy up after the winter months. They have been 
removing plastic, dead plants, twigs and leaves (for compost).  The 
children have also created leaflets asking Years 3 and 4 to help make 
bird baths and feeders and on Tuesday they did just that, creating 
apple and lard bird feeders.  If you have any ideas for the 
Polli:Activists, please don’t hesitate to get in touch.  If you want to 
get creative at home, feel free to make a bird feeder or design a logo 
for us! By Keerthi and Isaac, Year 5 Polli:Activists 

Curious Creatures 

In Year 6 we have been learning about 
curious creatures in our topic work on  
living things and their habitats. We had 
to create an animal and write a fact file 
about our creature. We enjoyed it very 
much!  By Bethany and Abhinav, CTCN 
Reporters 



Dinner Money 

The cost of dinner per day is £2.15, £10.75 a week. 

Please ensure that all cash payments come in on a Monday in a 
named, sealed envelope. 

Cheques should be made payable to: Clapham Terrace Primary School 
WCC. 

You can also pay via SIMS Agora online. 

How to get in touch 
Clapham Terrace Primary School 
Clapham Terrace 
Leamington Spa 
CV31 1HZ 
 
Telephone:  01926 423404 
Absence Line: 01926 430854 
Email:  admin2312@welearn365.com 
Website: www.claphamterrace.info 

ROCKETS BREAKFAST AND AFTERSCHOOL CLUB 

Open Monday—Friday Term time only 
8.00am—8.45am (Breakfast Club) and 3.15pm-6pm (Afterschool Club) 

Morning session £3.50—Register once and use us as a drop in session 

Afternoon session £3.60 until 4pm, £6.90 until 5pm or £8.60 until 6pm 

Limited places available on all days. Call into the Early Years Hall during the 
hours above or text 07547 670230 / 07916 152639 before 12pm to book 
a place. Facebook page has more info! 

 

Dinner Menu Week 2 

Monday 
Organic Beef Grill in a Bun 
Vegetarian — Quorn Cheese Burger 
Tuesday 
Bacon Medallion and Pork Sausage 
Vegetarian— Vegetarian Brunch 
Wednesday 
Roast Chicken 
Vegetarian — Quorn Fillet in Gravy 
Thursday 
Cheese and Tomato Pizza 
Friday 
Battered Fish Fillet 
Vegetarian—Breadcrumbed Vegetable Fingers 
 
EVERY DAY: 
Jacket Potato with a choice of either: Cheese, 
Beans, Cheese and Beans or Tuna Mayo 

Dog quiz—Name that breed! 

Over the next few weeks I’m going to 
show you a photo of a dog and you 
need to name the breed.  The answer 
will be in next week’s newsletter. 
Good luck!  By Ayse, CTCN Reporter 

 

Calling all Regency Runners! 

We know that a number of parents, carers (and even staff!) are run-
ning in the 10k Regency Run on 15th April.  We will be setting up a 
justgiving page to allow any runners to raise money on behalf of Clap-
ham Terrace School HSA, if they wish to join us.  It would also be 
great to have a photo of all of us before (not after!!) the race, so if 
you are running please let the office know!  Run like the Clap-
hams! 

Joke of the week by Sophia and Emilia 

What travels around the world but stays in one corner? 

 

A stamp! 


